Email your State Senators about stabilization grants! 

1. Look up the name and email address of your State Senator here, based on your home address: https://mgaleg.maryland.gov/mgawebsite/Members/District (click the tab that says Lookup) 
2. Copy and paste the content below into an email to your Senator, and add in your own personal details. 
3. Click send! 

Dear Senator (last name), 

SB 873 calls for monthly payments to licensed child care providers who are willing and able to enroll children who receive a subsidy through the Child Care Scholarship Program (CCSP). I urge your support for this legislation. 

The stabilization funds offered in 2021 and 2022 were an important step. There is more to be done. Through this bill, I could receive as much as $2,500 per month to be used for cleaning and food supplies, early childhood educator wages, and the ongoing expenses of running my program and being available to the families counting on me so that they can go to work.  Insert 1-2 sentences or two about how an additional $2500 per month in stabilization grant funding would make a difference to your ability to be there for working parents and their children. 

The child care crisis is not over in Maryland. Thank you for supporting SB 873. 

Sincerely, 
(your name) 
(your location in Maryland) 


Email your State Delegate about stabilization grants! 
1. Look up the name and email address of your State Delegate here, based on your home address: https://mgaleg.maryland.gov/mgawebsite/Members/District (click the tab that says Lookup) 
2. Copy and paste the content below into an email to each Delegate, and add in your own personal details. 
3. Click send! 

Dear Delegate (last name), 

HB 868 calls for monthly payments to licensed child care providers who are willing and able to enroll children who receive a subsidy through the Child Care Scholarship Program (CCSP). I urge your support for this legislation. 

The stabilization funds offered in 2021 and 2022 were an important step. There is more to be done.
Through this bill, I could receive as much as $2,500 per month to be used for cleaning and food supplies, early childhood educator wages, and the ongoing expenses of running my program and being available to the families counting on me so that they can go to work.  Insert 1-2 sentences or two about how an additional $2500 per month in stabilization grant funding would make a difference to your ability to be there for working parents and their children. 

The child care crisis is not over in Maryland. Thank you for supporting HB868. 

Sincerely, 
(your name) 
(your location in Maryland) 

